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Oregonians do not need additional tax on tires.  This proposal targets Oregonians 

who drive vehicles and the underlying issue is probably a force to get us all to use 

public transportation, which is often not practical outside of metro areas.   Do not 

punish Oregonians with additional taxes!! 


